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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
ALDOT Seeks Input on State Planning & Research Annual Work Program, PART I, 
Proposed Statewide Transportation Planning Activities 

 
MONTGOMERY – The Alabama Department of Transportation is inviting the public to 
give input on its draft State Planning & Research (SPR) Annual Work Program, Part I. 
This program is developed and updated annually in cooperation with Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA).  
 
ALDOT’s SPR Work Program, Part I, consists of statewide transportation planning 
activities that the Department will administer. The work program includes proposed 
planning projects by various Bureaus within the Department. Each project includes a 
description of the purpose of the project, proposed activities, and cost estimates by 
activity or task for the upcoming fiscal year.  

 
For more information about the draft SPR Annual Work Program, Part I and to 
participate and give feedback, visit: 
https://www.dot.state.al.us/news/publicinvolvement.html. 
 
 

MEDIA CONTACT: 
Amanda Deem 
ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
Media & Community Relations Bureau 
Montgomery, Alabama 
334-242-6963 Office 
deema@dot.state.al.us 
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